
From: Sean Hunt  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 12:28 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: Medway Trails input 
 
Next month we will become residents of 2124 Wallingford Ave. 
 
Having worked at Western for many years and being former residents of London, with family owing 
property in the valley, and soon to be residents again ourselves, we are very  aware of the value and 
beauty of the Medway Valley. Also with many years of post secondary education in Parks and resource 
management, i thoroughly appreciate the important and significance of the ESA designation especially 
with in an urban environment, but i feel strongly that there should be multi use access paths established 
hiking and biking, so that residents and children develop and maintain their connection to this land. 
People especially urban dwellers require first hand experience to develop the send of place required to 
want to protect and appreciate their local environment. Reserved lands make much more sense, in 
remote areas where local residents are more inherently connected to the land already. 
 
I would like to see a fully connected multi-use (including cycling) pathway completed through the medway 
valley all the way to SUnningdale and connected to the sunningdale west subdivision 
 
Please add my comments and support for trail development to the process as you see fit. 
 
Sean Hunt 
2124 Wallingford Ave 
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